
From: 
Sent: 05 March 2019 20:20 
To: Communit y Asset Transfer <communit yassettransfer@glasgow .gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Broomhill Avenue Greenspace 

Dear 

I am writing in suppo1t of the proposal to have the Broomhill A venue Greenspace leased to 
the collllllunity over the next 25 years. The space has become an impo1tant community focal 
point in recent times with members of the local collllllunity coming together and working 
together to improve the site. If the proposal was to go ahead, the community aspect of the 
space would be fmther enhanced with the proposals to create seating in the space and to 
encourage wildlife with the planting of hedgerows and wildlife friendly trees and meadows. I 
am aware that this use of the Greenspace has had the suppo1t of the Broomhill Collllllunity 
Council, and elected representatives at a local and national level. I sincerely hope that the 
Development and Regeneration Se1v ices section of Glasgow City Council will be able to 
follow suit. 

Yours sincerely 




